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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We are delighted to welcome your child into first grade at P.S. 98. We have

a very busy and exciting year in store for us! During our first few weeks of school,

we will be spending time going over classroom procedures, getting to know each

other, participating in social emotional learning activities, and diving into our

exciting first grade curriculum!

We realize that teaching your child is a privilege, as well as a tremendous

responsibility. We will do our best this year to ensure that each student has a

motivating and safe learning experience in the classroom. With your help, we are

looking forward to a new exciting year. Throughout the year we will communicate

with you through notes, telephone calls, e-mails, and parent-teacher conferences. 

In closing, continue to value these early years with your child. Read to him or

her as often as you can and remember that time moves quickly as you see your child

grow. During this time, your child has many adults looking out for his/her best

interests.  Home and school together make a wonderful partnership and those who

benefit are the children. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to

contact us. It is our pleasure to be working with you and your child this year.

             Sincerely,

   First Grade  Teachers
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Dear Parents,

We are looking forward to an exciting year in First Grade. Please note below the general school
supplies your child will need for First Grade.  Please bring supplies indicated and remember to
label items with your child’s name.   We will be ordering 2 primary lined notebooks for each
student.  The cost per student will be $6.00.  Thank you.

GRADE 1 Supply List

1 hardcover composition notebooks

4 solid colored folders with inside bottom pockets - 1 red, 1 yellow, 1 blue and 1 green

1 purple folder with pockets for Technology labeled with name on top right

12 SHARPENED #2 pencils (replenish as needed)

1 box of 24 Crayola crayons

1 box of Thin Crayola markers

1 pack of thin Dry-Erase Markers

1 large zippered pencil case (label) for crayons and markers, which will stay in school

1 roll of paper towels

1 package of baby wipes

1 large box of tissues

1 box of quart sized Ziploc bags

1 box of gallon sized Ziploc bags
1 ream of printer paper (8 ½ x 11)

$6.00 CASH for two primary notebooks in an envelope with your child’s name on it

Thank you,
First Grade Teachers


